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June 20, 2013 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 

It is my pleasure to recommend the website development services of Colophon New 
Media. In January of this year, Coleman-Snow Consultants reorganized and changed its name to 
Infrastructure Consulting and Engineering (ICE). In order to make a seamless transition, it was 
critical that clients, partners and vendors received information regarding contracts, project 
updates and contacts immediately.  This could only be achieved through clear communications 
including a new company website.  
 

After contacting Colophon New Media, they jumped into action and within a week sent 
several design concepts for review. Once the design was decided upon, Colophon’s 
representatives created a web-based content manager for ICE to quickly and easily upload 
project write-ups, photos, maps, contact information and news articles for the new website. ICE 
executives performed several reviews of the beta site and after final approval and content 
management training, the site launched in less than two months from initial contact.  
 

Colophon New Media offers top-notch quality, service and rates. Across the board, ICE 
is very pleased with their work and customer service. They have an unrivaled attention to detail 
and concern for quality.  
 

Please consider Colophon New Media for your website development needs. I recommend 
them and look forward to working with them again. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lynda D. Monroe 
Public Relations Coordinator/Marketing Manager 


